
 

 

 

 
www.petrobras.com.br/ri 

For more information: 

PETRÓLEO BRASILEIRO S.A. – PETROBRAS | Relações com Investidores 

 e-mail: petroinvest@petrobras.com.br/acionistas @petrobras.co m.b r 

 Av. Henrique Valadares, 28 – 19 Andar – 20031-030 – Rio de Janeiro, RJ. 

 Tel.: 55 (21) 3224-1510/9947 | 0800-282-1540 
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Petrobras on pieces of news in the media  
— 

Rio de Janeiro, May 14, 2022 - Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. - Petrobras, regarding the news published in the 
media, clarifies that it is not discussing changes in its pricing policy with the Ministry of Mines and Energy.  

Petrobras reiterates its commitment to the practice of competitive prices and in balance with the market, 
following the variations up and down, while avoiding the immediate pass-through of volatility to domestic 
prices. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


